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March/April 2017 
 

Mulliken District Library 
135 Main St. P.O. Box 246 Mulliken, MI 48861 

Website: www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org  Phone: 517-649-8611  

Fax: 517-649-2207  Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com 

 

Dear Reader, 

It’s almost SPRING!!! We have some fun events for “March Is 

Reading Month”! We will have our own Easter egg hunt all 

month long in April. 

Sincerely, 

Your librarians at Mulliken District Library 

 

March Is Reading Month 

We will have lots of fun weekly events all month, from making “Cat 

in the Hat” a new hat, making your very own story book for the 

library to add to our shelves, designing your own spring flower pot, 

and to finish it all off the kids can design their very own library book 

bag! You won’t want to miss out on the fun! You can get a 

calendar of our events online, or at the library.  

Michigan Reads 

This is a statewide program brought to you by the Library of 

Michigan. Come in and read the book “Bubble Gum Bubble Gum” 

written by Michigan author Lisa Wheeler. When you finish reading 

the book, sign our Michigan Reads poster!  

New ‘Hold’ Policy 

You must pick up your on hold item on the day in which we 

contact you. If you fail to pick up your item within that day, you will 

be placed at the bottom of the wait list.  

 

Upcoming Events 

March 2 

Michigan Reads all Month 

March 6 

The Cat Needs a New Hat 

March 13 

Paper Bag Book 

March 16 

Movie Night for Adults at 

3:30pm 

March 20 

First Day of Spring! 

 Spring Flower Pots 

March 27 

Book Bags 

March 31 

End of North Pole Reading 

Express 

 
Sign up for our email: 

 

Name: _____________________ 

 

Email: ______________________ 

http://www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org/
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More Important News 

New Copier 

We have purchased a new copier! Thanks, in part, to Woodlands 

Library Cooperative grant funds for helping us with this purchase. 

We can now print double sided, color and more! Color copies are 

25 cents each and black and white are 10 cents each.  

Public Computer Rules! 

WHEN YOU NEED COMPUTER HELP: 
In general, we can help you: 

 

 Open the internet and go to a specific website if you have the 

URL 

 Open a Word document 

 Print a document that you have already opened/created 

 Attach files to an email 

 Print a tax form 

 

Please bring someone to assist you with: 

 

 Typing 

 Creating a Resume 

 Finding forms other than tax forms, filling out forms on a website 

 Navigating within websites or finding specific websites if you don’t 

have the URL 

 Accessing legal, private, personal or confidential information 

(online banking, government documents, unemployment, etc.) 

 

Bringing an assistant or trusted friend may be necessary for you to 

accomplish your tasks. 

 

April Easter Egg Hunt 

All month long in April we will have Easter eggs hidden around the 

library.  Find one and you might get some yummy treats! 

Movie Night for Adults 

March 16th at 3:30pm we will be showing ‘The Help’. The movie is 

146 minutes long.  As usual, we will provide drinks and popcorn for 

attendees! 

 

 

Board Member 

Needed 

Village of Mulliken 

Representative 
 

The Mulliken District Library has a 

board vacancy to represent the 

Village of Mulliken. The board is 

interested in individuals who 

support your local library, and are 

willing to dedicate time to sharing 

ideas and fresh thinking to the 

operations of the library. Board 

meetings are held once a month 

(the last Wednesday of the 

month) at the library.  

 

If you are interested in joining our 

team, please contact Dawn via 

e-mail, by phone (649-8611), or 

stop in to the library. 

 

 

Friends of Mulliken, Michigan 
 

Like the Facebook page, “Friends 

of Mulliken, Michigan” and stay 

up to date on all the local events.  

 


